
Agent Survey
We care about our agents and we want to do better for
you and your business. We will be reaching out to you in an
effort to learn more about the services you receive from
HealthTexas. We would like to know what we are doing
right, and where we need improvement. Please take a
moment to fill out our agent survey, we value your
feedback. The survey will be through Survey Monkey.
Please keep a lookout in your email boxes. 

HTAOR.org Website
Agents please scan the QR code and
save it to your favorites! Here you will
find everything from general
information, agent resources, and
Doctor bios. We also created a secure
platform for you to share your client's
information with us so that we can
immediately start the VIP onboarding

Patient Education Classes 
Did you know we offer Patient Education Classes? We
offer classes to help patients build healthy lifestyles and
learn how to manage diabetes. Visit HealthTexas.org, then
go to our events tab to view the Patient Education
Calendar and register your client today! 

AGENT NEWSLETTER
March 2023

Doctor Spotlight 
 Dr. ThanhVi
Nguyen is Board
Certified in Family
Medicine and is
fluent in
Vietnamese. Prior
to joining
HealthTexas Dr.
Nguyen provided
quality and
compassionate
care to patients  

Follow Us! HealthTexas Medical Group HealthTexas 

ThanhiVi D. Nguyen, DO
Family Medicine 
Dec# 020201-0158

Stone Oak Clinic
20821 US Hwy 281 N  
San Antonio, TX 78258

Happy St. Patrick's Day!  

of your client.

Volunteers Needed! 
HealthTexas is partnering with Meals on Wheels San
Antonio to deliver meals to our senior community. We will
participate on Tuesday, March 21, 2023, at 11 am. If you
would like to volunteer and help spread awareness about
Senior Hunger and Isolation, please get in touch with the
Sales Team. 

Dr. Ramon Colen is no longer practicing
medicine at the HealthTexas Las Palmas
clinic. We wish him the best in his next
endeavor. Dr. Colen's patients will transition
their care over to Dr. Orlando Rodriguez at
the same location. 

Dr. Amita Kumar will be leaving Blanco
Clinic effective March 31, 2023. We wish Dr.
Kumar the very best as she pursues her
dreams of working within the public health
arena. Dr. Kumar's patients will transition
their care over to Dr. Marie Mae Martinez.
Dr. Martinez will be joining the Blanco Clinic
beginning April 3, 2023. 

during her residency. When not
treating patients, Dr. Nguyen loves
spending time with family and her pug
Baemax.  She is accepting new
patients!  


